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US 491 Re-Opened To Traffic  
 
 
Milan, NM  – US 491 was re-opened to traffic yesterday afternoon upon completion of a temporary 
detour.  Motorists are urged to use caution and follow the posted speed limit, which has been reduced to 
25 miles per hour through the detour. 
 
The temporary detour is also located within a construction zone.  Skanska, USA, based out of Cortez, 
Colorado was awarded the $11.4 million project in October 2012.  Construction began in March, 2013 to 
add two additional northbound lanes along US 491.   
 
 

### 
 
Contact:  NMDOT District Six PIO, Delane D. Baros at (505) 240-1392 or NMDOT PIO Melissa 
Dosher at (505) 469-5698. 
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